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Representative Gielow:

I have redrafted LRB−0913/1 based on your instructions.  In order to conform to our
drafting conventions, I have altered slightly the language you proposed.  However, the
substance is unchanged.  Please let me know if you have any questions or if you would
like to make further changes to the draft.
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